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PRIESTTHORPE  

WEEKLY NEWS 

ASPIRE  BELIEVE  ACHIEVE 

W/C 14 March 2016 

Congratulations to Team 

Priestthorpe on your 4th place at 

the swimming gala semi-finals.  

Good luck for the finals this          

Saturday. 

Reading Tip:   
Keep reading to and with your   
children, even once they can read 
well independently. Who says 
they're too old for a bedtime    
story?  If they do struggle to 

read alone and are   
otherwise ready to do a 
little more, try reading 
one page and them 
reading the next - this 
can help bridge the gap.  

Meet the Team …  Sara Drury 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

I have worked at Priestthorpe for 
11 years, mainly in Upper Key 
Stage 2.  From September 2015     
I have been working as a cover  
supervisor throughout the whole 
school, which I thoroughly enjoy. 
 
I have three grown up children, one 
of which is a signed rockstar!!! 
 
I enjoy walking my beloved dogs, 
Rolo and Brian, around our        
fantastic countryside.  I am quite 
arty and love running the art club in 
school. 

Youth Speaks:  Rotary Club Event 

Phoenix class sent 
three brave     
speakers (Ellie, John 
& George) to this 
annual event and 
they did  themselves 
and our school 
proud,   debating on 
the topic of           
rationing our junk 
food intake. 

 



Head lice are still 

a problem in 

some year groups.  

Remember, once 

a week take a peek.  Be    

vigilant so that we can tackle 

them together.  

 

 

 

 

 

Friday, 18 March is Sport   

Relief.  Pay £1 and come 

dressed in sports wear.  There 

will be organised runs around 

the playground 

 

John Hollis went above and beyond in 

his recent history homework. He      

created the Ancient City of Baghdad – 

in cake form!

 

Philip Clay followed suit but we went to 

press before the image could be taken. 

Thank you to both boys!  

 “Delicious!”  cried The Phoenixes 

REMINDER:  Parent    

Consultation Evening  

23 March 2016 

Between 2.00—7.00 pm  

REMINDER:   

Year 1 – Class  Assembly  

23 March, 9.15 am 

Our school council recently identified 

a need for a chess club. To facilitate 

this we are asking for parent         

volunteers to come in and help with a 

club, at a mutually convenient time, 

and ask if anyone has any old chess 

sets they can donate. Please see 

Mrs. Cartman if you can help out in 

anyway.  

http://www.nationalmediamuseum.org.uk 

 

There is lots going on this weekend AND 

over the holidays at Bradford’s  Multi-Media 

Museum! Take a look at their website! 

http://www.nationalmediamuseum.org.uk

